
 

 

22nd June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

School Meals Pricing 

Newcastle City Council have informed us that there will be an increase in the price of school meals in 
September 2020, for the first time since September 2015, for nursery, Year 3 and Year 4 children. 

 Nursery - £2.10 

 Primary - £2.20 

Universal free school meals remain in place for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

Newcastle City Council Catering have professional development chefs who work on menus seeing food 
through the eyes of children and young people.  They reflect changes in tastes and trends to make sure 
the food on offer is current and enjoyed by children. 

Given that every child matters and the diverse nature of our city we have a themed calendar to reflect 
religious, sporting and fun events, this allows chefs to create differing foods to encourage children to 
experience new flavours and cultures through food. 

If you wish to change your child’s lunchtime provision, 2 weeks notice is required by the kitchen.  
Please contact admin@archibald.newcastle.sch.uk if you wish to change. 

Kind regards. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs R Turner 
Head Teacher 
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